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BREAKING THE MOULD SCHOOL PRIMARY OFFER  
 

For Primary Schools 

Bring your class to discover and learn from our exciting women and sculpture exhibition 
Breaking The Mould. This is a great opportunity for your learners to see first-hand this 
significant collection of diverse work from 50+ post war British female sculptors ranging 
from Barbara Hepworth to Rana Begum and to broaden their understanding and ideas of 
sculpture, 3-dimensional forms and the properties of materials though discussion and 
activities. 

One of our experienced artist educators will take your group on a guided gallery tour, 
including prompts for whole class discussions and activities to encourage creative enquiry, 
this learning will then be extended through a practical artist led sculpture workshop using a 
range of specialist materials in our Learning Studio. These sessions allow for opportunities 
for mathematical learning – measures, shape, geometry, symmetry, plus links to 
technology and science as well as being a great platform for developing speaking and 
listening skills. 

This exhibition, with its focus on female sculptors’ work, provides multiple reference points 
for all children to foster a positive approach to creative construction. All workshops can be 
adapted for the specific needs of the group, including those with SEN.  

 

Suitable for:  KS 1–2  
 
Half-day workshop:   
Cost: £135 for half day; £235 for full day 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

0115 846 7777 | lakesidearts.org.uk 
Lakeside Arts, University Park, Nottingham, NG7 2RD 

 
The University is a body corporate incorporated by Royal Charter with Registered Number RC0000654 

 

 

Teachers CPD 

Why is learning through sculpture important?  

We are surrounded by 3-dimensional objects but making a 3-dimensional form can feel like 
a big leap for some, but not all learners. Making something, an object that exists in the 
world with your own hands, and tools, is empowering for young children and importantly 
engages their sense of touch.   

By making sculpture they will build confidence and resilience though creative problem 
solving.  Making 3-dimensional artwork allows for opportunities for mathematical learning 
too – measures, shape, geometry, symmetry, plus links to technology and science as well 
as being a great platform for developing speaking and listening skills.   

During this CPD session you will be given a guided tour of the impressive exhibition of post 
war sculpture by female artists, given practical ideas on how to encourage children to 
respond to art and take part in a number of hands-on sculptural activities which you can 
take back to use in the classroom.   

 

Suitable for:  Teachers of KS1, 2, 3 

2 hour twilight session including gallery tour  

 

 

 

 

 

 


